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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

June 2022

Value of  t he Mont h: Independence

Language of  t he Mont h  - Por t uguese

Monday 6t h June - First  Day Back .

Monday 6t h June - Fr iday  17t h June: 

Phonics Screening Check

 Monday 6t h June - Fr iday 24t h June - 

Year  4 Mult ipl icat ion Check

Tuesday 14t h June:Transit ion 

Workshop for  Recept ion t o Year  1

Fr iday 17t h June:Gazelle class 

Assem bly

Monday 20t h June: Parent  forum  for  

EYFS (Panda and Recept ion classes)

Tuesday 21st  June:Parent  forum  for  

KS1 (Years 1 and 2)

Tuesday 21st  June: Year  6 t r ip t o 

Chessingt on

Wednesday 22nd June: Parent  forum  

for  LKS2 (Years 3 and 4)

 

All for  t he Great er  Good!

Jessop School Council Assem bly

A m am m ot h Assem bly 
was delivered by our  

School Council who had 
decided t o br ing t he 

wor ld's cur rent  af fairs 
t o our  school and m ake 

a plea for  help t o our  
Jessop Fam ily. The plea 
was,  t o raise m oney for  

t hose  in war  t orn 
count r ies.  The idea is, 

t o get  everyone 
involved by dressing in 
colours of  t he f lag of  

t hose suf fer ing due t o 
an erupt ion of  war . This 

event   t ook  place on 
Fr iday 27t h May. Many 

children and adult s 
joined in t h is wor t hy 

cause by giving a 
cont r ibut ion of  £1 or  
m ore and at t ended 

school  dressed in t he 
appropr iat e colours for  

t heir  year  group.

 They needed all of  us t o 
m ake a dif ference. 

Toget her  we m ade  a 
dif ference t o  t he 

great er  good.. 



Male Appreciat ion Day

Many thanks to all the 
dads, uncles, 

grandfathers, friends 
and carers who came to 
participate in our Male 
Appreciation afternoon,  

it really was a great 
afternoon of fun. It was 

great to see so many 
faces from across the 

different key stages.

The children loved 

cheering on their 

adults as they got 

stuck in to a game of 

football on the pitch, 

everyone then got to 

tuck in to some tasty 

snacks in the hall 

before getting on with 

the art activities. 

 It was such a lovely 

atmosphere! We look 

forward to seeing you 

all at the next one. A 

special thank you to 

our Inclusion Team, 

Miss Steph, Miss 

Burrows and Coach 

Darral  who organised 

this amazing event.



Our  Year  6 Say Hello

 t o Sayers Crof t

The gates of Sayers Croft opened once again to welcome our very own Year 6 
children. The weather was amazing so outdoor pursuits were pursued in 
abundance. What an experience had by all children! From Team Building 
activities in the Blindfold Maze, to archery, and of course toasting marsh 
mellows around a camp fire. Experiences to last a lifetime and bonding 

friendships that last forever! 



KS2 SATs (Secret Agent Training!)

Our Year 6 pupils were put to task in 

this year 's SATs (Standard 

Assessment Test). Every day the 

children were welcomed into school 

at 08:00 with a warm mug of 

drinking chocolate and enough toast 

to feed an army! This ensured that 

the children were relaxed and ready 

for the tasks ahead. We are so proud 

of each and everyone of our children 

we know that you have all tried your 

very best and will go on to do 

amazing things. One milestone 

reached and more to look forward 

to!  

Of course all of this would not have been 

possible without the military operation headed 

by Miss Jenkins and all the staff who ensured 

that the children had everything they needed to 

make this a relaxing and successful week. Not 

forgetting, the whole of Jessop Family who 

ensured that silence and flexibility were priority 

when it was needed. Also the parents and carers 

who ensured that their children were more than 

ready for the week ahead. Jessop Family you are 

the best!



Jessop Fam ily Love t o Read! 

Yet another great turn out 
from our  Parents and Carers 
who love a chance to come in 
and indulge in the wonderful 

adventures of our class 
books. Thank you to all 

Parents and Carers for taking 
the time out to listen to your 

children read and reading 
stories to them,  that they 

enjoy.



Char it y begins at  Hom e!

Open House Needs You!

Times are hard for 
everyone! Could you 

do with some 
support with buying 

clothing, toys or 
household goods? 
Then why not visit 
Open House who 

would support you 
with all of these 
items, which are 

f ree. Just select what 
you need.

Can you support this 
cause? If

 you have any 
clothes, toys or 

household goods 
that are no longer of 
use, please call Open 
House and they will 
be more than happy 
to collect the items 

for f ree!



Class Reading

Pandas Dom inic

Butterflies Monroe

Penguins Aubrey

Koalas Isabelle

Gorillas Skye

Tigers Elim

Gazelles Malik

Dolphins Lashae
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